
LOWER HARDRES AND NACKINGTON  
PARISH COUNCIL 

A Public Meeting will be held on Tuesday 4th October 2022 at  
6pm in the Baker White Memorial Hall  

 
All residents of the Parish are invited to attend. 

Please read the full draft Design Statement on our website 
www.lowerhardresandnackingtonparishcouncil.org.uk  

 
A   G   E   N   D   A  

 
1. Apologies for absence 

 
2. A Design Code for our parish. 

 
Earlier this year Planning Officers at Canterbury City Council held an online briefing 
session for parish councillors in which developments in the planning process were 
discussed.   One major nationwide initiative was of particular interest, namely parishes 
developing Design Codes for their area.   Your parish council has been preparing such a 
code for Lower Hardres & Nackington, and it is now ready for public consultation. 

 
3. Questions 

 
4. Local Needs Housing/Rural Housing 

 
5. Questions 

 
6. Close of Meeting 

 
Susan Shaw, Parish Clerk 

 

 

http://www.lowerhardresandnackingtonparishcouncil.org.uk/

